
 

Reading in the Early Years Reading is at the heart of our early years’ curriculum. We 

use songs, rhymes, stories, poems, non-fiction books throughout the day to introduce 

children to new concepts, vocabulary and to reinforce listening and comprehension 

skills. We also read for pleasure. To start your child’s reading journey, it is really 

important for them to be read to by an adult. We expect parents to share books with 

their children frequently before they move on to segmenting sounds and blending them 

together to read words. Your child has come home with a book they have chosen to 

share with you. Please take the time to read the book to your child and to share the 

book together, looking at the pictures and talking about what is happening and might 

happen next. Please fill in your child’s reading diary to say you have read the book 

together. If you read any more books from home, please fill them in your diary too. 

Books read at home will receive a REDTED (read everyday, talk everyday) stamp. The 

more stamps you get, the more prizes you will receive. Books will be changed every 

Friday.   

Thank you for your co-operation 

Mrs Mullock ( EYFS Leader) 

 


